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Alert Bulletin 3 - August 25, 2017, 12:00 pm

This bulletin contains information concerning contact numbers for water and electric utilities, roadway
closures, local non-emergency phone number and informative websites. (See attached pdf documents).

Hurricane Harvey remains a severe threat to south Texas including Bexar County. Hurricane Harvey
remains off-shore at the time of this bulletin but as it moves closer to shore the local impact will be
varying light to heavy rainfall and increasing winds. The exact path Hurricane Harvey will take after
moving inland is still to be determined but this storm should be considered a serious threat and
preparations should be taken.

The City of Alamo Heights website is being updated to provide direct links to a variety of public utilities
and services. Also found on the City website are road closure information and locations for parking
personal vehicles of guests/evacuees, boats, trailers and RVs relocated from areas in the path of
Hurricane Harvey. Keeping roadways clear of vehicles will be very important to ensure large emergency
vehicles have a clear travel route to a potentially higher level of emergency responses.

http://www.alamoheightstx.gov/wp-content/uploads/Bulletin-Roads-Prone-to-Flood.pdf

http://www.alamoheightstx.gov/wp-content/uploads/Bulletin-2-08.24.pdf

http://www.alamoheightstx.gov/wp-content/uploads/Bulletin-1-08.24.pdf

http://www.alamoheightstx.gov/wp-content/uploads/NWS-Full.pdf

http://www.alamoheightstx.gov/wp-content/uploads/CAH-Emergency-Info.pdf




